
Dear CEA Families,
Today we celebrate Walk for the Future 2011.  We celebrate the

success of teamwork, commitment, faith and dedication.  We celebrate
the pride of building together.  We celebrate loyal, enthusiastic,
generous parents that believe in and support C.E.A.’s philosophy.  We
celebrate our students that value, love, and cherish Conchita’s legacy.
We celebrate the lessons learned:

- Set your goals high.
- Believe!
- Work hard.
- Don’t let the turkeys get you down!
- When you work together, anything is possible.
- Be proud!
- Be grateful!

Easter is a time of reflection, a time to review our values and
priorities, a time to count our blessings.

You are mine!

Thank you!

Happy Easter!


